Michael Oliveri

From: Darcy Edwards

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 10:28 AM

To: E_Clerks

Subject: Field of Dreams - for council meeting Oct 8 2024

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Dear Councillors,

| am reaching out to express my deep passion for the Buddy League program and the urgent need for an
accessible playing field in Cambridge. This initiative is more than just a sports program—it is a vital
opportunity for children and adults with disabilities to engage in physical activity, build friendships, and
feel fully included in our community.

Creating an accessible field would ensure that everyone, regardless of their abilities, can participate in a
space designed with their needs in mind. It would be a huge step towards making Cambridge a more
inclusive and supportive city, one where all members of our community have equal access to recreation
and connection.

| kindly urge you to prioritize this project and show your support for a program that means so much to so
many. Together, we can make Cambridge a beacon of inclusivity and opportunity.

Thank you for your consideration,

Darcy Edwards





